Mossley Hill PreSchool Newsletter May 2021



Dear Parent/Carers,

This last term has flown by and the children have had a fabulous time sowing and looking after our plants, we have celebrated lots of different festivals and are excitedly waiting for our caterpillars to change into butterflies.

Next Term: Our focus will be on Transitions to big school. Faye and Kelly will be doing lots of activities to help prepare the children for their new schools. We will be contacting the schools and passing on information to help with smooth transitions for all our children.

We will also be having an inhouse transition for the children that will moving from the ladybird group to the Spiders or Caterpillars group.

We are also having an open day for the new children on Wednesday 7th
July, we are kindly asking for the caterpillars to be collected at 11.30am to allow to us to meet our ratios and welcome the new children.

Important dates:

Sports Day: - Tuesday 13th July
All children and parents are invited to
attend this fun day. We will be
starting at 11 am, please bring a
blanket to sit on.



Graduation Day: - Friday 16th July Parents whose children are leaving are invited to attend at 11.45am.



Special Events: Bike week 7th June to 11th June

Children are invited to bring in their bikes and helmets during this week as we promote the positive impact that an active lifestyle can have on children's' wellbeing and health.



We are planning a visit to a soft play area for the children, we will confirm details of this as soon as we have booked a session in Yellow Sub or Jungle Fun as they are not taking bookings at present.

We would like to thank you for your continued support, especially with raising a fantastic £610 for a new iPad for the preschool.